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                Website 

The Emanon Country Club website 
www. Emanoncc.com is continually 
being updated to give our 
members all the information they 
need regarding membership, 
tournament dates and results, 
clubhouse news and more.  We 
encourage all members to frequent 
our site so we can keep you 
informed.           

    

 

               
 
Congratulations to the recently re-
elected members of the 2018 
Emanon Board of Directors.  They 
are James Alba, Walter Kuharchik, 
Carmen Mauriello, Dick Mooney and 
Barry White.  Also President Tony 
Petrucci, Vice President Tony Zielen, 
Secretary Mike Yuravich and 
Treasurer Jerry Zezza.  They will be 
sworn in on January 7, 2018 at the 
clubhouse.  

 

      Superintendent Update  

     We have spent some 
considerable time around the 
course and continue to do tree 
work this winter.  The focus is to 
allow more sunlight on numerous 
areas around the back nine.  

We have also created a new cart 
path to access the new #9 
green.  We also anticipate 
opening the new #9 tee (to the 
right of #8 green) this 2018 golf 
season! Enjoy your holidays! 

I'll see you on the course! 
Jason Brown G.C.S. 

     

 

On behalf of Tony Petrucci, 
President of Emanon Golf Club 
and all the members of the 
Board of Directors we wish all 
members and their families a 
very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy and Healthy New Year. 
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Dues notices will be mailed out 
during the first week in January.   
Please remit your dues payment by 
March 31, 2018.  If payment is not 
received by then appropriate green 
fees and cart fees will be expected to 
be paid starting April 1.  Also a $50 
fee for late payment will be expected.  
We strive to make our golf club an 
enjoyable and affordable place to 
play we appreciate your prompt 
payment of your dues.  Thank you in 
advance for your timely cooperation. 

We look forward to another 
successful golfing season in 2018.  
For the second year in a row the 
dues, rider fee and trail fees will 
remain the same for our members.  
However to promote an increase in 
the revenue generated by our 
restaurant we are increasing the food 
credit by $50.  Therefore you will see 
in your 2018 dues notice your food 
credit will go from $100 to $150.  
Please bring your friends and 
families to our restaurant and enjoy 
fine food at affordable prices served 
up by our chef Nick.  

  

 Membership Drive/ Golf Expo 

 Our golfing membership at 
Emanon is growing.  We 
continue to seek new members 
to keep our rates competitive 
and affordable for everyone.  We 
will once again be conducting a 
membership drive and we have 
reserved a booth at the 2018 
Golf Expo at the Mohegun Sun 
Casino.  The dates of the Expo 
are Sat. Feb 17

th
. and Sun. Feb 

18
th

.  Please tell your golfing 
friends that we will be offering an 
incentive to become a golfing 
member.  Please stop by our 
booth to pick up an application or 
call Len Coleman at (570) 479-
4955 for additional details. 

  

 

 

 


